
 

 

August 19, 2019 
 
Dear Edison Career & Technology High School Families,  
 
On behalf of the dedicated staff at the Edison Tech Campus, I am delighted to welcome our new 
and returning Inventors to the 2019-2020 school year. Our goal is to ensure that our students 
have an outstanding High School experience, taking full advantage of the curricular and extra-
curricular opportunities offered at Edison while supporting them through the many transitions 
that occur. 
 
Our amazing students together with our competent teachers, administrators, support staff, 
administrative assistants, teaching assistants, and custodians are what make our school unique. 
The Career and Technical Education that our students have access to will set them on a path 
toward mastering a skill set that will last a lifetime.  
 
I enter my first year as the principal of Edison Career & Technology High School, with a great deal 
of optimism. I know that Edison is a special place, with a rich tradition, dynamic students, 
dedicated staff, and supportive families. The highly-skilled educators at Edison collaborate to 
provide a positive and productive school culture, with a keen focus on high quality teaching and 
learning. I look forward to engaging with you, as the year progresses. Please visit our website for 
important updates and information at www.chooseedison.com. Let’s work together and have a 
fabulous school year, full of Edison Tech Inventor Pride!  
 
In closing, please remember that “Back to School Parent Orientation” is scheduled for  
August 29 at 5:30 pm at the Edison Campus. At this event you will be able to meet your child’s 
administrator, school counselor, teachers, and support staff. Our Parent Engagement Department 
will be providing food and handing out book bags and school supplies during this event.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Jacob Scott. 
Principal, Edison Tech 

http://www.chooseedison.com/

